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• Post a copy of this Notice in 2 conspicuous locations at the Petitioner’s place of 
business AND at the actual work location (if applicable). 

• Post for 10 consecutive business days. 

 
June 14, 2022 

 
Notice of filing of a Labor Condition Application 

with the Department of Labor 
 

I-200-22166-280609 
 

1.  H-1B nonimmigrant workers are being sought by Anthology Staffing, Inc. through the 

filing of a labor condition application with the Department of Labor. 

2.  One (1) worker is being sought. 

3.  This worker is being sought for the position of Business Systems Analyst. 

4.  Wage of $76,898.00 Per Year is being offered to this worker. 

5.  The period of employment for this worker is 10/01/2022 to 09/30/2025.  

6.  The employment will occur at: 2300 Valley View Lane, Suite 538, Irving TX 75062. 

7.  The labor condition application is available for inspection at the offices in 2300 Valley 

View Lane, Suite 538, Irving TX 75062. 

 

“Complaints alleging misrepresentation of material facts in the labor condition application 

and/or failure to comply with the terms of the labor condition application may be filed with 

any office of the Wages Hour Division of the United States Department of Labor. 

 

Complaints alleging failure to offer employment to an equally or better qualified U.S. 

worker, or an employer’s misrepresentation regarding such offer(s) of employment, may 

be filed with the Department of Justice, 10th Street & Constitution Avenue, NW., 

Washington, DC 20530.” 

 

Place of this posting: 

 

• Computer room of corporate office at 2300 Valley View Lane, Suite 538, Irving TX 

75062. 

• Employee’s bulletin board in corporate office at 2300 Valley View Lane, Suite 538, 

Irving TX 75062. 


